
July 9, 2019 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Richard Turner at 6:30 p.m.    

Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 

last month can be found on our GHS Booster website, Regina Turner 

accepted and Bob Beck second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 

report by Tammy McCarter and Regina Turner and second it. 

Regina Turner wanted to discuss that volunteers are still needed for Band 

Camp.  Please email her if you or someone you know would like to 

volunteer.  She also wanted to discuss if anyone is interested in shadowing 

Judith for concessions this year, please step up and let us know.  She will 

be leaving after this year so we will need someone. 

Mr. Humber said that Zach Burchfield has some steel pipes we can pick up 

at Home Depot.  These will be used for percussion this year.  He also said 

he talked to Jeff about the ice maker outside the concessions stand.  He 

said that Knox County would not pay for it.  So if anyone knows of 

someone that could work on it, please let us know.  Mr. Humber also said 

that the gator is working and we will be able to use it one more year.   

He also said that we will be having a new student that will be starting band 

camp and may need a ride home on some of the late nights.  If anyone 

could help will be great. 

Richard wanted to know if anyone knows somebody that could look at the 

trailer that has a leak.  Tammy mentioned that her nephew works at J&L 

Trailers and said she will ask him if he could help or someone he works 

with. 

Richard Turner motion to adjourn meeting and Regina Turner second it.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:47 pm. 


